Newsletter June 2023



Important dates: The yearly calendar is on our school website and has been emailed to parents/carers.

Term Dates - St Luke's CE Academy (st

-lukes-endon.staffs.sch.uk)

Tues13th-KS2 Field event @ Northwood Wed 14th - Y4 Faith Trail Trip

Fri 16th- school class photos/Y6 individuals

PSA Father's Day shop

EYS Father's day workshop

Mon 19th– Graham Tudor Y5/6 performing arts week

Thurs 22nd - Y1 Stanley Head Trip **Mon 26th**– Last week of clubs

Tue 27th-KS2 Track event @Northwood

Thurs 29th- Y6 Alton Towers trip

Mon 3rd July– Y6 Transition website launched for parents

Thur 13th– Music concert for parents **Mon 17th-**Y6 To Endon High

Tues 18th Bump up day/ y6 @Endon

Wed 19th- EYS/Y1/Y2 Awards Ceremony

Thurs 20th Y3/4/5 Awards Ceremony

Mon 24th y6 leavers awards followed by buffet lunch

-Leavers service @St Luke's Church

Tues 25th School closes for Summer holiday

Wed 6th Sep-Children return to school

Helping Lights Shine For All

St Luke's 60th Anniversary:



Our celebration will take place on Wednesday 28th June.

During the morning we will have a range of activities including:

Professional face painters, bouncy castle, Archery, Silent Disco ,Fairground Games Penalty Shoot out , inflatable slide and assault course, mobile farm, a professional crazy golf course, an ice cream van and luxury cars for the children to enjoy. Although the staff will be running this event, it could not go ahead with out the PSA, Who have agreed to contribute over £3000 to ensure that this event is of no cost to our families.

At 1.30pm we will be inviting parents, carers, grandparents and friends to an outdoor show where the classes will celebrate 1963– the year where it all began. We are really looking forward to this event and hope that you can join us no tickets are necessary, however please bring your own picnic blanket as no seating will be provided.

School Uniform As I previously informed you of the cost of school uniforms rising for September from our current supplier, I wanted to now share with you our improved uniform swap shop.

We now have a uniform rail in our main reception, meaning that parents who wish to are now able to obtain school uniform for their child(ren) free of charge/ for a small donation to the honesty box. There will be no requirement to swap one item for another; it is just a matter of coming to see what is available.

We do not require shirts/trousers/skirts/ summer dresses however. If your child has outgrown a logoed school uniform item and it is still in great condition, please donate it to us. So that we can make it available to another family.



Reminders:

- Please remember that scooters/bikes are prohibited on the school grounds due to the risk to others.
- We are noticing a rise in the number of children being late for school, please ensure that your child arrives on time as they are missing vital learning when late.
- To avoid accidents, and to maintain the equipment can we please remind you that children cannot play on the equipment before or after school.

